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HSV Anglers News 
COMMENTS FROM THE PRESIDENT 

 
I WANT TO THANK ALL OF THE MEMBERS OF THE HSV AN-

GLERS CLUB FOR MAKING THE 2024 YEAR A FANTASTIC 

YEAR!! IT IS A HONOR AND A PRIVELEGE TO BE ASOCIAT-

ED WITH A GROUP OF INVIDIDUALS THAT LOVE SHARING 

IN THE SAME SPORT OF FISHING!! 

I WANT TO WISH EVERYBODY IN THE CLUB THAT THE 

YEAR 2025 IS THE BEST YEAR YET FOR THE CLUB AND 

EACH OF YOU AS MEMBERS OF THE CLUB!! 

I WANT TO REMIND EVERYBODY OF THE MAIN MISSION OF 

THE CLUB AND THAT IS THE FELLOWSHIP AMONG ALL 
CLUB MEMBERS! GOD BLESS ALL OF YOU AND THAT YOU 
SO EVER MUCH FOR GIVING THE MOST PRECIUOUS GIFT 

YOU HAVE AND THAT IS YOUR TIME TO THE CLUB!! THANK 
YOU!!! 

Bob Walker  

2025 FISHING SEMINAR  

The fishing seminar is scheduled for Saturday March 15th. More 

information will be provided the sooner we get to the date. If you 

would like to volunteer please contact Don Langston.  

 

 

 

 

Inside News  

• The next Club meeting  
is 7:00 pm Tuesday, 
February 4th at the 

Coronado Center.   

• Sign-up for the March 

tournaments at  the  

February Club meeting. 

The tournaments are 

scheduled for  Thursday 

March 13 a wildcard. 

Wednesday March 26 

at Ouachits. If you want 

to fish a tournament but 

can’t attend the club 

meeting contact  Pete 

DeVries. If you don’t 

have  Pete’s contact 

info use the contact 

form on our website. 

• Remember before you 

can fish in a tournament 

club dues must be paid  

and a waiver signed. 

Dues can be paid and 

waivers signed at the 

club meeting.. 


